

April 8th, 2015

Dear NCS family:

The 2014/2015 school year has been a year of tremendous blessing within the school and much of the credit goes to the hard work of our amazing teachers and staff as they work to be faithful to His purposes in the school. Because our teachers are committed to developing young men and women who are solid in their faith and capable of impacting their world to His glory, our annual *Faculty and Staff Appreciation Week represents a wonderful opportunity for our community to celebrate the teachers and staff as well as the wonderful year that their hard work has produced.*

This year, we will be enjoying our annual Faculty and Staff Appreciation Week *beginning Monday, April 27th*. Within the NCS culture, this week is very meaningful. The theme for this year's week of appreciation is, "Not All Superheroes Wear a Cape" and it will point to teaching as a sort of 'super power'. I believe this inspired and creative theme opens the door for a lot of fun!

In that our faithful Parent Service Cru has done much of the groundwork in preparation for this week, you now have the opportunity to marry your time and energy with a specific need. Whether you have much time to give, or very little, you will be able to be a part of this meaningful tradition. If you are interested in contributing to the week, please select one or more of the following opportunities and return this sheet to either the office or, in the case of our elementary families, to the room mom.

I have included a monetary donation to help cover the expenses associated with Faculty and Staff Appreciation Week.
I would like to contribute in the form of time. I can help cover a teacher's supervisory duty during the week.
I would like to contribute to the week through prayerful support and encouragement in the form of a card or email that I will send to our teacher(s) that week. (Please bring these cards to Debbie Webb in the office.)
I would like to contribute gift cards that will be distributed throughout the week as blessings. (Gift certificates can run in any value from \$5 to \$25 and can be from any source.)
My family, business, or organization would like to contribute a gift for the drawing that is part of the week-ending Faculty and Staff Appreciation Luncheon on Friday, May 1st.
NAME:
PHONE:
EMAIL:
Thank you for your time and consideration of this opportunity. Please call our office with any questions.

Geoffrey Brown Superintendent Northwest Christian School gbrown@ncsaz.org (623)225-5573 (cell)